
April 24, 2025 
 
321-5, Ikezawa-cho, Yamatokoriyma, Nara, Japan 
Qualicaps Co., Ltd. 
 

Change of our Email Address Domain 

 
Dear Business partners 
 
Thank you very much for your continued support. 
Since our company became a subsidiary of Roquette in France in October 2023, we have been working  
on integration of the various systems and policies of Roquette Group. 
As part of this, we would like to inform you that we will be changing our email address domain as follows. 
We plan to continue to apply and inform you of Roquette's various policies, change our corporate logo, etc.  
 
We appreciate your continued support and cooperation.  

 
1. Change of email address domain 

The domain of email address (after @) FROM us shall change  
from: qualicaps.co.jp to roquette.com 
 e.g.: taro.yamada@qualicaps.co.jp => taro.yamada@roquette.com 

 
2. Date/time of the change: around 6:00 pm on May 2 (JST) 

*We can receive emails to our old email addresses for the timing being, although kindly  
request you to update your necessary registration of our addresses, at your earliest convenience.  
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